
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Tuesday, April 25 
 

April is Autism Awareness Month. Please join student council in spreading awareness by wearing blue 
every Friday to light it up blue and show support for those affected by Autism.  
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  Third 

payments for the trip are due on Monday, May 1. 

 

Attention 8th Graders:  If you are interested in running for Freshman Class Officer, there 

will be a meeting after school tomorrow, April 25th, in Room N-7. 
 
Attention members of the Spanish Club: please see Mrs. Abbato as soon as you can for important 

paperwork. 
 

There will be a Youth Canteen meeting tomorrow, April 25th, in room N-8 at 2:20.  We will be working 
on posters, and will have concession sign-ups for the last dance. 
 
Attention members of the Spanish Club – our next meeting will be on Monday, May 1st, from 
2:20 – 3:00 in room D-4. 
 

Attention all members of the National Junior Honors Society – Service hours are due by 

3:00.  Make sure to hand them in to the basket in the main office by that time. 

 

There will be a mandatory SHOP club meeting in room N2 after school today all must attend.  
 
Leo Club will meeting today in B-1 after school. 
 

The Southern Writers' Society will meet in Room A-7 today.  
 
Reminder:  Cell phones are NOT allowed during literacy class. 
 

Attention Students: Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to 

school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or WaWa after 

school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

 

The last dance is Friday, April 28, in the middle school gym.  The cost is $3.00.  You must have your ID in 

order to attend.  If you need a new ID, you must see Mrs. Cheeseman in the AV office during homeroom 

on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday to make an appointment for a new ID.  No new ID’s will be issued on 

Friday.  The cost for a new ID is $2.00.  You must have the $2.00 with you when you see Mrs. Cheeseman 

during homeroom.The dance starts at 6:30, and no one will be allowed in after 7:00.  The dance ends at 

8:30.  You must be picked up by 8:45 in order to attend the next night event. 

If you have any questions, please come to the main office. 

 


